Mr M Walsh

2" September 2014

Dear Sir,
This is my written statement for Public Examination.

I do not understand why BCC have not taken on board any of the 5,863 comments made by the
residents. Without our opinions how can they have any idea of infrastructure needs and issues of an
area already overstretched even before the 6,000 homes and employment area are to be located
here in Walmley.

I have amongst others every right to comment on this consultation and be listened too.

This is supposed to be a two way street and I feel we are not being treated fairly. Our opinion does
matter.

I do hope the Inspector during public examination understands the concerns of the residents with

more integrity than the Birmingham City Council.

Yours Faithfully.
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